
 

Women’s and Gender Studies Symposium 
February 28, 2020 

 

The Women’s and Gender Studies Symposium, sponsored by the Division of Multidisciplinary Programs, 

will be held February 28 in the Ferguson Building on campus. Student paper and poster presentations will 

begin at 1:00 p.m. 

 

Undergraduate and graduate students who have conducted research related to gender or women’s 

studies are welcome to submit their projects. Presentation formats include paper presentation, panel, 

roundtable, poster, visual art, and performance. Submission deadline has been extended to Friday, 

February 14. For more information, contact Linda Levitt at levittlb@sfasu.edu or 468-1236. Please send 

the following information to levittlb@sfasu.edu to submit to the symposium. 

 

Projects submitted to or presented at other SFA conferences (URC, GRC, Diversity Conference) are 

eligible for submission to the WGS Symposium. 

 

Project Title: 

 

50-100 word description: 

 

 

 

Select presentation format: 

___ 10-12 minute individual paper presentation 

___ 30 minute roundtable 

___ 60 minute paper panel (4 papers, 10-12 minutes each) 

___ Poster 

___ Visual art 

___ Performance 

 

Student Name: 

Project title (if individual paper or topic): 

Name: 

Kilgore College or SFASU (circle one) 

Major: 

Email:  

 

For a roundtable or panel, please list all participants on the same form. 

 

 

Was the project part of a class?        YES    NO 

 

If so, please tell us which one: 

 

Please tell us the name of the faculty member who taught this course: 

mailto:levittlb@sfasu.edu
mailto:levittlb@sfasu.edu

